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 H-1B Visas for Computer Programmers May Be Harder to Come
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In the article, "H-1B Visas for Computer Programmers May Be Harder to Come By," featured in

SHRM, Partner Shanon Stevenson addresses the uncertainty employers may be feeling over the

recent H-1B visa memo.

"It's not really a change, it's more a clarification for the workers in the Nebraska Service Center to

fall in line with the other service centers," said Shanon. "Computer programmers can still qualify

for an H-1B, but petitioning employers must show that the position fits the criteria for a specialty

occupation."  

To read the full article, please visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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